
 

Dear Councillor Morton 

 

Following the success of our inaugural themed trail run last year on the 19th October, 

the Trievents Team would like to formally apply again to run a similar event this year. The 

provisional date is 25th October 2014, although this is still to be finalised with the Rugby 

Club. 

 

As per last year the details of the event are as follows: 

Event arena location - Helensburgh Rugby Club. Saturday October 25th 2014. 

  

The trail run will take place in the hills and woods in the surrounding area. Participants will 

have access to the facilities at the club during the event including parking, toilets, washing 

and changing facilities. The event is anticipated to attract over 100 participants with a 

maximum limit set at 300 as per last year. 

 

The route is approximately 5 miles in length and will start at the Rugby Club at approx. 17:30 

(sunset) and finish at the same location. Participants would be anticipated to be on the course 

for between 45mins - 2 hours. 

 

The map below shows the route in more detail. 

We will engage with all the stakeholders and landowners to seek permission, as we did last 

year. The route will be marked and marshalled throughout the duration of the event, with 

some pre event set-up and a thorough post event clear up. 

 

Much of the route follows established well made pathways, but some sections will be on 

informal rough tracks. 

 

It is our intention to minimise both disruption and inconvenience to any landowners or 

stakeholders. 

 

Route: Route description and map attached. 

 

 

 

I look forward to hearing from you.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

  

 

Gary Collins 

Event Convenor,  

 

Tri Events, 07873174857. 

 


